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Website post: Continuation of 2025 LPCO State Convention

From Keith Laube <laubeeng@gmail.com>
Date Tue 7/8/2025 6:15 AM

To  State Chair <statechair@lpcolorado.org>; Vice Chair <vicechair@lpcolorado.org>; LPCO Secretary
<secretary@l|pcolorado.org>; LPCO Treasurer <treasurer@Ipcolorado.org>; Fundraising Director
<fundraisingdirector@l|pcolorado.org>; Campaigns Director <campaignsdirector@I|pcolorado.org>; Outreach
Director <outreachdirector@lpcolorado.org>; Affiliates Director <affiliatesdirector@lpcolorado.org>;
Communications Director <communicationsdirector@lpcolorado.org>; Membership Director
<membershipdirector@lpcolorado.org>; Legislative Director <legislativedirector@Ipcolorado.org>

Cc James Wiley <james.wiley@Ipcolorado.org>

0 1 attachment (160 KB)
Resolution to Create the Emergency Board Oversight Committee (EBOC)-signed.pdf;

Attached is the resolution passed at the LPCO 2025 State Convention held on June 28, 2025 in Holyoke.
The meeting in Holyoke was adjourned to the call of the Emergency Board Oversight Committee (EBOC)
Chair. As Chair of the EBOC | am instructing the board to publish the following information for the
adjourned meeting of the 2025 State Convention on the LPCO website by end of day, July 8, 2025, per
the third bullet point in the resolution. If you have any questions, you may call me at 970-964-8285.

Sincerely,
Keith Laube, EBOC Chair

Continuation of the 2025 State Convention
10 a.m. on Saturday, August 23, 2025
APWU Hall, 15677 E 17th Avenue, Aurora, Colorado

Credentialing starts at 8:30 a.m. To be eligible to vote, you must have been a sustaining member
at least ninety (90) days prior to June 28, 2025

The primary business that will take place on August 23 will be to elect new members to the LPCO state
board. Positions up for election are Chair, Vice Chair, Secretary, Treasurer, Affiliates Director, Campaigns
Director, Membership Director, Communications Director and Fundraising Director. A national platform
committee member and one or more alternates will also be elected. In addition to elections, the meeting
may include any other items permitted at a regular convention that were not finally disposed of at the
Holyoke convention. We encourage you to attend. There is no cost to attend.



